
‭Weekly news for Flora ECE 4-14-25‬

‭We have made it all the way through the alphabet with capital letters for handwriting without‬
‭tears.   The leader of the day will be choosing which shapes, colors, and letters to review daily.‬
‭We will continue learning more about lowercase letters as we progress through the end of the‬
‭school year.   We have several students who will exit our classroom for their kindergarten‬
‭placement.   We are continuing to work on helping them prepare for this transition.   We have‬
‭been reminding students to raise their hands to get the teacher's attention, opening milk and‬
‭juice cartons with little assistance, helping their peers with tasks, and wiping their pwn noses‬
‭with a tissue.   This in in addition to prompting complete independence for feeding, toileting,‬
‭placing their belongings away.   We have many going to kindergarten theme books to read after‬
‭we finish up Easter.    We will celebrate Easter this week with a small egg hunt and treat for the‬
‭students this Thursday.   Thursday will be a 1:40 PM dismissal for our students.   No school‬
‭Friday or Monday for Spring Break.  As always, thank you for sharing your child with us!   Flora‬
‭ECE‬


